Willington Transfer Station Guidelines

In an effort to follow the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines and to keep the Willington Transfer Station open, the Transfer Station Attendants will be practicing a Social Distancing Policy; effective immediately.  This means Attendants will maintain a distance of 6’ or greater from those who are depositing waste and will have limited interactions with residents during this time.
Only household trash and household recyclables will be allowed to be discarded.  
*Main Solid Waste (trash) will remain open
*Single Stream Recycling will be open
[bookmark: _GoBack]*Bulky Waste will be open; however the limited interaction with attendants could be in place.  
 
NOTICE:   the bottle and can receptacle (for the Boy Scouts) is now closed.  Please throw any cans & bottles in the recycling bin instead of the collection bin.
If anyone has questions regarding the above, please contact Public Works at 860-684-9313. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 


